
 
 

           

 
Community Open House Notice 
 
The Hon. Mary Polak, Minister of Environment, along with Coralee Oakes, MLA 
for Cariboo North, and Donna Barnett, MLA for Cariboo-Chilcotin, invite you join 
them to meet and discuss ongoing work, and next steps to mitigate the Mount 
Polley breach and environmental remediation.  
  
This community meeting will include presentations by the Ministry of 
Environment and the Mount Polley Mining Corporation. Representatives from the 
Ministry of Energy and Mines, Interior Health, and the Cariboo Regional District 
will also be available to answer questions. 

 
When: Sunday, November 23, 2014 
Where:  Likely Community Hall, 6281 Rosette Lake Road 
Time: 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
 
Everyone is welcomed and feedback from community members is 
encouraged. 
  
Coffee and tea will be provided.  

 
When: Monday, November 24, 2014 
Where:  Gibraltar Room, Cariboo Memorial Recreation 
                  Complex, 525 Proctor Street, William’s Lake 
Time: 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 
 
Everyone is welcomed and feedback from community members is 
encouraged. 
  
Coffee and tea will be provided.  
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